2020 Ribbon Festival!

2020: What's Your Vision?

Dear Music Students and Parents.



You are invited to the annual Lincoln County OMTA Ribbon Festival! It will be Saturday, March 14, 2020 at the South Beach Campus of Oregon Coast Community College.

RIBBONS

Students may enter in up to five categories, and earn one ribbon for each.

- Solo: Solos may be memorized (rainbow ribbon) and played with music (purple ribbon).
- **Ensemble:** Ensembles may be piano duets or any combination or voice or instruments.
- Musicianship: Students will participate in an enriching musical activity.
- Original Composition: These must be notated (by hand or computer) by the student. Students will receive comments from local OMTA composer, Dr. Mary Lee Scoville. She will select students to play at the OMTA State Composition Celebration later in the spring.
- Art: We would love to display students' creative art with a musical theme. Paintings, drawings, ceramics, paper maché, origami, poetry, the possibilities are endless......and the more variety, the better! T-shirt art is due Thursday, February 27th. Deliver to your teacher.

T-SHIRTS

Students are encouraged to submit an original design idea for the T-shirt.

Entries are **due to your teacher by Thursday, February 27.** The teachers will select the winner at a meeting the following morning. Please be sure to follow these rules:

- Use 8 1/2 x 11 white paper
- In black ink only
- Thick lines are best (felt tip pens like Sharpies are great) make bold, clear letters and drawings. Use wide lines for an eye-catching design. Your design must be camera-ready. (no smudges, pencil marks, etc.)
- Include these words: 2020: What's Your Vision? And 2020 OMTA Ribbon Festival (optional: 32nd annual) Text may be computerized, but drawings need to be done by hand.

SCHEDULE

You may choose the most convenient time slot, as indicated on the registration form:

- Morning: 9:00 12:00
- Afternoon: 1:00 4:00

2020 Ribbon Festival!

FEES

Participants pay \$32.00 per student with T-shirt, or \$17.00 per student without T-shirt. Fees are non-refundable; check should be made out to your teacher. If a student's teacher is not an OMTA member, fees are \$42.00 with T-shirt and \$27.00 without T-shirt.

REGISTRATION

Forms and fees are to be turned into your teacher by February 15, 2020. No late entries are accepted.

VOLUNTEERS

Parent volunteers are needed to help with set-up Friday, March 13th at 9:00 am and clean up after the festival March 14th at 4:00 pm. Please meet in the main lobby/library area of the college. Student leaders are needed during the festival to hand our ribbons. Your assistance will be greatly appreciated!

Discuss with your teacher or call the Ribbon Festival Chair.

We look forward to seeing (and hearing) you at the 2020 Ribbon Festival!

